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appropriate, balanced, and coherent-each book illuminating an important facet of
Greek thought and culture and embodying the moral wisdom of the Greek mind. The
course covers Homer's Iliad and Odyssey, selections from the histories of
Herodotus, Thucydides, and Xenophon, Aeschylus's trilogy The Oresteia, Sophocles'
Oedipus trilogy of The Three Theban Plays, Aristophanes' The Clouds, and Plato's
Republic-a rich banquet for the mind that integrates history, literature, and
philosophy for a beginning humanities student. Comprised of brief but substantive
introductions to the authors and to the works, the book then poses simple but
penetrating questions about each chapter or major part of the book. It also
presents probing questions for further reflection and discussion. For example, the
questions at the end of a chapter test simple reading comprehension: "How does
Odysseus convince Penelope that he is who he says he is?" "What proof of his
identity does Odysseus give his father?" The questions for further thought are
contemplative and thought-provoking: "What do you learn about Greek beliefs from
Odysseus's visit to Hades"? and "How is our notion of hospitality different from
that of the Greeks?" The Teacher's Guide of course offers the answers to the
factual questions, but it provides special insights to address the questions for
further though. How does the modern practice of hospitality differ from Greek
customs? "Another difference is that the Greeks thought strangers were sent from
the gods, so they had a religious duty to be hospitable. That idea was also
expressed in the scriptures-notably in Hebrews 13:2: 'Do not neglect to show
hospitality to strangers, for thereby some have entertained angels unawares'." The
questions and answers are always lucid, straightforward and penetrating. The other
features of the book that make it a valuable resource are the maps, illustrations,
vocabulary, and explanation of technical terms. The maps of the Greek world and
the Persian Empire, a diagram of the Greek theater in the round, the "words to
know section" at the end of each chapter (e.g., "suppliant," "sycophant,"
"libation," "paean"), and the definition of Greek words like parados, agon, and
deuterogonist all broaden the mind and provide breadth and depth to the course. In
short, these two volumes provide a bone fide traditional, classical liberal arts
education that introduces students to the reality of philosophical or universal
truth, to the unchanging natural moral law that explains the nature of tragedy and
the events of history, and to the Greeks' passionate love of knowledge and desire
for glory. It transmits to students the patrimony of Greek civilization-the
culture that discerned the difference between living and living well, between
being "civilized" and being "barbaric." For students to know these perennial
truths about human nature and the human condition is the beginning of wisdom-the
goal of all true education.
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Homer Barry B. Powell 2003-10-27 This concise book is an ideal introduction to
Homer – the poet and his two great epics, the Iliad and the Odyssey. Studentfriendly introduction to Homer. Provides historical background and literary
readings of the Iliad and the Odyssey. Makes use of the author’s own original
research. Assumes no prior knowledge of Greek.
World Literature (Teacher Guide) James Stobaugh 2012-11 Teachers edition to
compliment student edition
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Islands in the Sky Rose Hammond 2013-01-11 Homer provides an enormous challenge to
the student; the potentialities of these lengthy texts are legion and the
scholarship vast. The author has relied upon her knowledge of symbolic discourse
to make a fresh study of the Odyssey, prioritising early neighbouring religions,
their mythology, and shamanic practice. The latter has yielded particularly rich
material concerning the axis of the world (axis mundi) as a route to the stars and
the world of the gods. Man’s shared experience of the night skies has also
provided some remarkably consistent patterns for the geography of an Otherworld in
the skies and the means to reach the gods residing there. By applying world-wide
motifs of the soul journey, the initiatory process and established points of
transformation along a solar path, it has been possible to recast the hero’s sea
voyage in cosmic terms and give a celestial homeland to the many islands visited
by Odysseus and his companions. The result gives a surprising twist to the meaning
of the epic and reveals Homer the poet as both philosopher and student of the
cosmos. The ‘wine-dark sea’ is revealed as none other than the night sky which
serves as backdrop to the hero’s adventures among the stars, and Ithaka itself
with its many conflicts finds a place at the very centre of the known universe of
Bronze Age Greece.
ERIC Educational Documents Index Educational Resources Information Center (U.S.)
1966 "A subject-author-institution index which provides titles and accession
numbers to the document and report literature that was announced in the monthly
issues of Resources in education" (earlier called Research in education).
Greek Classics 2nd Edition Teacher's Guide Fran Rutherford 2011-10-14 Fran
Rutherford's two-volume Greek Classics (Student Book and Teacher's Guide - sold
individually) provides an ideal course for parents who homeschool high school
students and for teachers of secondary education who wish to introduce their
students to the great books of Western civilization, "the best that has been
thought and said," in Matthew Arnold's famous phrase. The choice of great books is
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The Essential Guide to Western Civilization Nicholas L. Waddy 2017-11-28 The
Essential Guide to Western Civilization offers a concise overview of European
history developed to suit the undergraduate Western Civilization curriculum.
Author Nicholas L. Waddy provides an accessible account of major developments in
European history in a flexible format. The book will serve as a core text for
instructors wishing to build a syllabus including primary sources, articles, and
visual materials of their own choosing. Discussion questions and a list of key
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terms at the end of each chapter will help to guide conversation and assist
students in navigating the Western Civilization survey.
Homer's Odyssey Charles Weiss 2012-02-16 An exciting series that provides students
with direct access to the ancient world by offering new translations of extracts
from its key texts.
The Educational Times, and Journal of the College of Preceptors 1895
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Corporation 1970
Of Mice and Men Common Core Aligned Literature Guide Kristen Bowers 2009-09-07
Resources in Education 1998
Supporting Reading in Grades 6–12: A Guide Sybil M. Farwell 2012-06-11 This book
presents a curricular framework for students grades 6–12 that school librarians
and teachers can use collaboratively to enhance reading skill development, promote
literature appreciation, and motivate young people to incorporate reading into
their lives, beyond the required schoolwork. • More than 100 lessons and
activities from the Web as well as print sources correlated to the components of
the curriculum • An annual calendar of READS activities for secondary schools • A
bibliography including dozens of resources for student use and on professional
topics • A glossary of key terms used in libraries and classrooms • A useful index
offering access to instructional concepts, strategies, programs, and resources • A
READS curriculum chart for grades 6 through 12
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